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Newsletter: Week of December 13, 2021

We are closed to the public
while we finish moving

back to Medford Square!

January Schedule

Most items checked out prior to the
move are due on 1/19/22 and there

will be no fines charged until
February, so feel free to hang on to

your items until we re-open.  
We are NOT ACCEPTING RETURNS.
To check out books, return items, or
request new holds, you can always

visit another Minuteman Library
Network library like Winchester,

Somerville, Cambridge, or Arlington.



Museum of Science, JFK Library, and

Children's Museum passes are

available online from the Library's

website. Remember to check "send

confirmation e-mail" when booking,

and a digital pass will be sent to you.

Museum 
Passes

Passes that require paper coupons

or checked-out passes will not be

available while we are moving.  This

includes the Aquarium, Isabella

Stewart Gardner Museum, the

Harvard Museums, the ICA, Mass

Parks Pass, Mass Audubon, the

Trustees, and the USS Constitution.

Franklin Park/Stone Zoo, Museum

of Fine Arts, and Peabody Essex

Museum passes are available upon

request. E-mail medford@minlib.net

and a code will be sent to you. 

Please allow several days for

turnaround.



CHILDRENS' AND TEEN NEWS

Sign up to join our Teen Discord
Channel!

The teens on our Teen Advisory Board set up a Discord
channel for Medford teens! Connect with other teens,
organize game nights, swap book recs and more! You
must be between the ages of 13-18 in order to apply.

https://forms.gle/vMyewKvL5RQcVEv39

